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RFQ 361-25-01 
 

Hazardous Materials Consulting Services 
 

The Garland Independent School District will be accepting qualifications for Hazardous 
Materials Consulting Services until 1:00 p.m., May 20, 2025 at the Garland ISD Purchasing 
Construction Bond Department, 701 N. First Street, Garland, Texas 75040.  Proposals will not 
be publicly opened.   
 
Beginning May 2, 2025, the RFQ information will be available at:   
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1UJnOEll4zOXeTK_KoUzSyD1b5n8MhpmY  
 
The Garland ISD Minimum Safety Program Guidelines Manual may be accessed at: 
https://garlandisd.net/media/10834/download?inline . 
 
Each proposer shall clearly identify its proposal on the outside of the envelope: 
Name of Project, Proposal #, Attention: Garland ISD Construction Bond Purchasing 
Department, 701 N. First Street; Garland, TX 75040. 
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